
From: Parris, Ruth
To: Parris, Ruth
Subject: FW: Congratulations on your Duke Energy grant
Date: Monday, May 27, 2024 10:49:00 AM
Importance: High

From: Dow, Amanda G. <Amanda.Dow@duke-energy.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 11:34 AM
To: Lawson, David <DLawson@greenvillecounty.org>
Cc: Hannon, Linda S <Linda.Hannon@duke-energy.com>; Mihalic, Bob
<BMihalic@greenvillecounty.org>
Subject: Congratulations on your Duke Energy grant
Importance: High
 

CAUTION: This email is from an EXTERNAL source. Ensure you trust this sender before
clicking on any links or attachments.

 
Congratulations on your grant award from the Duke Energy
Foundation!
 
I am pleased to let you know that your recent grant to the Duke Energy Foundation was
approved in the amount of $15,000 for a 3-year subscription to the Baron Threat NET.  This
was a very competitive process and your organization was one of 33 grants funded totaling
$500,000.  We look forward to working with you to increase South Carolina’s storm
resiliency and preparedness. Please read the information below carefully.
 
We’d like to ask you to help us share the good news!

Communications Toolkit
 
The Duke Energy Foundation will distribute the news release on Monday, June 3
announcing all our grant recipients and I will send that release to you to share. We ask that
you hold off on announcing your grant until our release has gone out. Please work with our
media relations manager, Ryan Mosier (ryan.mosier@duke-energy.com) to incorporate
quotes from Duke Energy and to review your news release before it is sent.
 
I also ask that you reach out to your district manager, Linda Hannon (Linda.Hannon@duke-
energy.com)  to schedule a check presentation photo op that we can use to promote this
great news.
 
Please keep us posted on your program and any upcoming milestones, events and/or
compelling stories. We would love to support your communications and have many
channels through which we can promote the great work of your organization.
 
Social Media
For those of you with social media channels, please help us amplify our June 3 grant
announcement on social media by tagging us in your posts.

Facebook @DukeEnergy – it will be the account with 244K+ followers, there are
several scam ones
X (formerly Twitter) @DukeEnergy and @DE_RyanMosier
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Instagram @duke_energy
LinkedIn @Duke Energy Corporation

 
 
Grant reporting schedule
Grant recipients are required to submit an electronic Impact Report at the end of their 12-
month grant cycle. The grant cycle begins the day your check is cut. Email notifications
about the report will start 10 months into the grant and will be sent to the contact listed in
our online grant platform. In your report, we’re particularly interested in tangible success
stories that highlight the impact of the grant and could appeal to external audiences.
 
Payment details
Your payment will be processed at the end of this month and mailed directly to the address
provided on the grant application or via electronic transfer if you have set that up in the
grant management system. It takes between 30 and 45 days from the time the check is
processed for it to reach your organization, so you can expect payment at the end of June
or shortly after.
 
We’re glad to have you on board as a Duke Energy Foundation grant recipient. Thank you
for the good work you’re doing for the communities we serve.
 
Best regards,
 
Amanda Dow
Director, Duke Energy Foundation
(864) 506-4619
Amanda.Dow@duke-energy.com
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